
Hi Everyone, 
 
As of December 15, 2010, NCCC will have a new insurance company taking over our insurance 
coverage. Brown & Brown Insurance Company will be NCCC new insurance company and I know they 
will do a great job for us .Attached is all of the current information and contacts for Brown & Brown 
Insurance.  I would like to thank the insurance committee that worked so hard on this endeavor so that 
you as a NCCC member will get the best coverage available and within budget. The insurance committee 
was made up of Richard Yanko, Hal Bellemy, Jack Wilson, George Gallant and yours truly. I would like to 
go through a few of the changes and will send out updates to you on a continuous basis and will update 
the Insurance section on the NCCC website. 
 
First of all if you have a claim that K&K Insurance is currently working on they will continue to do so and if 
you have any questions on anything that happened before December 15, 2010, you need to contact 
Kevin Cismowski at K&K. We still have and will continue to have a good relationship with K&K Insurance 
and I personally thanked them for there great service and everything they have done for us. 
 
 Second, all of the current forms that you have are still good and should be used up and then the same 
forms can be ordered from Brown & Brown. We will update the order form on the website and you will be 
able to print off and fax to Brown & Brown. There is one form that will not be used any longer. The rally 
waiver is no longer needed; you need to use the general waiver. The second form that will change but will 
still be used is the form 1177; this is the form that you use to request insurance verification. The optional 
insurance coverage will no longer be needed as the $5,000,000.00 coverage is now included in our 
general liability policy and you will not be charged any extra fees.  
 
Third, on the official track vehicle there is no deductible if there is an accident that involves this vehicle. 
 
Fourth, We have increased our Accident Medical Coverage also and will go into details later. 
 
Fifth, every NCCC club is covered by Directors and Officers Insurance at no additional cost to the clubs. 
This coverage also includes the National Officers, elected and appointed, and all Regional Officers.  
 
At the February Governors meeting we will have our representative from Brown & Brown Insurance there 
to speak and to answer any questions that you may have. Again, all of the contact information for Brown 
& Brown is attached. 
 
The NCCC E-Board has listened and worked successfully toward providing more Insurance for less with 
an easier process for the users. We will continue to listen and to work for a greater and more efficient 
NCCC.  
 
As with any thing new, change can usually have a few bumps along the way. All I can do is ask you to be 
patient and if you have any problems with any insurance situation, please let me know so I can take care 
of it.  
 
Thanks 
 
Hal Tumbleson 
NCCC Business Manager  
 

 


